GEORGE BUSH WASHINGTON

February 2, 1982

Ms Sharon Page Campaign Manager c/o Governor Victor Atiyeh 796 Winter Street, N.E. Salem, Oregon 97301

Dear Ms Page:

Thanks so much for your letter of January 22, 1982.

In order to coordinate my participation in political events with the President s schedule, we have turned to Ed Rollins and his White House office.

Ed, as you know, has taken Lyn Nofziger's place as Assistant to the President for Political Affairs. He will be consulting with the Republican National Committee, the Senate and House Campaign Committees, and other political groups to help prioritize events for me, and of course, for the President and Cabinet.

Last year I did a lot of travel for Party events. This year will mainly be the year of the candidate as far as my own schedule goes.

I have referred your request to Ed Rollins. He has the unenviable role of sorting out the priorities for the 1982 elections, and you will be hearing directly from his office and my staff as decisions are made.

With best wishes,

P. S. Please give my note to my third - the Govern